
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	 	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
			
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	

Hello and welcome to 4th grade!  I hope you enjoyed 
your summer break and found time for fun and relaxation.  It 
is that time of the year where we get to start thinking about 
school! My name is Kristi Schleper and I will be your 4th 
grade teacher for the 2023 – 2024 school year. I look 
forward to a year full of learning with each of you!  

WELCOME BACK! 

The first full day of school  
for students will be on 

September 7th. 
 

Connect & Assessment days  
are scheduled for  

Sept. 5th & Sept. 6th . 
 

Please make sure to have  
your parents schedule a  

30 minute Connect & 
Assessment appointment.  

This is a great time to meet  
me before school starts. 

 
The link for electronic 

scheduling can be found on  
the enclosed flyer. If you do  
not have internet access or  

if you are having trouble 
scheduling your 30 min. 
Connect & Assessment 

appointment, feel free to 
contact the office staff at  

952-496-5802. 
 

A list of supplies you will  
need for the year is  

attached, please bring  
these with you to your  
Connect & Assessment 

appointment. 
 

I am looking forward to a  
great school year! 

 
 

 
 

Important 
Information 

I am very passionate about teaching and have worked 
with children all my life. I am heading into my 27th year of 
teaching. I absolutely love teaching at Jackson!  The 
students, families, and staff are top notch! 

I live in Shakopee with my husband, my daughter who 
is starting her first year in college and my son who is a 
junior at the high school.  We enjoy spending time at my 
parents’ cabin in Crosby, Minnesota. We also enjoy taking 
walks, baseball, basketball, pickleball, swimming, boating, and 
spending time with friends and family.   

I can’t wait to learn about each of you this school 
year!  Together, we are going to build a classroom of positive 
young people who love to learn and support each other!  J 

 
 

ABOUT YOUR TEACHER 

	 	


